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Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to all our pupils for the beginning of a new school year and welcome especially 

to the P1 children who are starting with us. Over the summer we have had the new mobile finished and are 

pleased at the extra benefit it brings for our school and children.  

A big thank you to all those parents and children who help maintain the garden over the 

holidays, you’ve done a fantastic job! 

 

Please keep this for your reference for the month of September 

 

Mon    03           First Day back for the new term P2 –P7 (P1 Staggered intake) 

Mon    10           Swimming commences for 6 weeks for P6 

                           Mr McMaster resumes WEEKLY Woodwind lessons for individuals in P5, P6  

                           &P7. New forms are available for those who wish to start. Cost will be sent out  

                           separately. 

                           Healthy Kidz resumes for P5,6 & 7. PE gear needed every Monday 

Tues    11           P5,6&7 Start tin whistle and Choir. Children need their own tin whistle. 

Wed    12           Irish Dancing in school starts (£5 per child for this term) P1 – P7 

Fri       14           Visit from Water Bus NI. 

Thurs   20           Zumba Afterschool starts for 6 weeks (P2&P3 2-3pm, P4-P7 3-4pm) £6 per  

                           child, (spaces limited so payment will secure a place)    

Mon     24          Primary One children stay in school until 2pm.               

 

Dates to Note: 

 

❖ Fri 21st September Deadline for applications for the transfer test to St. Patricks Academy 

❖ Irish Dancing classes re-commence in Collegeland Hall on Tuesday 11th September, 5:30 – 6:30pm. 

New beginners welcome! 

 

School Calendar on reverse of this newsletter. Please keep for your information for the year 

 

Reminders: 

❖ Please be very careful dropping off and picking up children at the front of the school.  

❖ Unfortunately, all school text service is offline so check websites and letters for updates 

❖ Dinner money is £2.60 per day which must be paid at start of week/month. Cheques made payable to 

E.A.  

❖ We are a ‘Nut FREE school’ as we have children with severe allergies. Please ensure you do not send 

in any foods for snacks or lunch containing nuts. 

❖ We operate a Healthy Snack Policy in school at break time. Please ensure children only have water or 

milk to drink and a healthy snack. No fizzy drinks, crisps or chocolate. 

❖ Morning club is available from 8am every morning. £1.50 without breakfast or £2 for breakfast 

❖ Afterschool club is available every afternoon from 2pm until 4pm. £2.50 per hour. 

❖ Money wallets are available in the office for £5 each. One book should last the full year! All money 

sent into school must be in a sealed envelope or money wallet, clearly labelled with child’s name, class 

& what it is intended to pay for.  

❖ If any of your child’s contact/ home details have changed, please notify Mrs Campbell. 

❖ Please ensure all items of school uniform are labelled.  

❖ Contact school office at any time if you have any concerns. 

 


